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Neighborly 
Trick-or-
Treating 

We would love all of our community members to 
participate so our children can have a memorable 

and fun evening gathering goodies. 
Tricker Treater’s will be looking for your light to be 

ON telling them you will be giving out Treats. 
Trick or Treat 
Safety Tips 

1. Trick or treat in a group, or with your parents! 
2. Wear reflective strips or light-colored 
clothes. Or carry a glow stick or flashlight (it 
gets dark out there!). 
3. Wear make-up instead of masks so you 
can see better. If you wear a mask, make sure 
the eyes are big enough. 
4. Keep your pets inside, so nobody plays 
nasty tricks on them! 
5. Have a parent check all your candy 
before you eat any of it. 
6. Don't eat candy that isn't in it's original 
wrapper. 
7. Make sure your costume isn't so long that 
you trip over it! 
8. Be careful crossing streets. Follow all the 
regular rules! 
9. Don't accept rides, even if the next house 
seems soooo far away! 
10. Don't go inside anybody's house. Stay on 
the porch to get your candy. 
And most importantly… HAVE FUN!!! 

 
 
 

Neighborhood Watch 

Notice!!!! 

Sergeant Crump will coming on November 1st for 
our Neighborhood Watch meeting. The meeting 
will start 6:30 PM at 503 Railway Place. Southern 
Chase is also a formally recognized Concord 
neighborhood now and will have our own city 
liaison! What does this mean for Southern Chase? 
Come to the meeting to find out! 

Neighborhood 

WEB Page 

 http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/concord/sc5/ 

All future Neighborly Newsletters will be 
posted to the webpage. If you would rather have the 
newsletter mailed to you ,you can either send an e-
mail to southernchaseHOA@hotmail.com or call 
Prism Realty. 

 

  Ad Space 

Are you a babysitter? Need to sell something? Have a new 
addition to the family to announce? This is the place for you. 
Please send an e-mail to southernchasenews@hotmail.com to 
have your announcement/ ad placed here.  


